
To whom it may concern: 

The Broken Bow Inclusive Playground project is a major undertaking for Broken Bow – the PTA and 

Rotary. As a club we are proud to partner. It won’t be achieved overnight. We as a club elected to 

purchase the swing set. The playground equipment will be purchased with fundraising is complete. We 

are proud sponsors of the swing set, and are using the grant funds plus matching toward our 

commitment. When installed the swing set will have Rotary branding which is an added bonus.  

At present there is one older swing set with two swings for 475 children. The children wait in line but 

recess runs out before their turn comes up. The new set will be just one of multiple play options planned 

for the new playground.  

Sincerely, 

Deb McCaslin 

Broken Bow Area Rotary 


